
SAFE FAMILY JUSTICE CENTERS 

PNVITES YOU =TO FOTN US FOR GOUR 
¢ 

or House 
Hear from SAFE FIC staff, partners and local law enforcement about 

the work we do to serve victims of violence in Riverside County. 

We will be collecting school supplies to provide our youth clients. 

Donations are incredibly appreciated. 

Wednesday, July 10, 2024 

28910 Pujol Street, Temecula 

05: 00 PM - 07: 00 PM 

RSVP AT QR CODE 

For questions or more information, please contact 

MollySoliman@safefamiliescaorg or MarshallHamilton@safefamiliesca.org 


